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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

Bids 
No. PW 2019-52-76; South 19th Street Drainage Reconstruction 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Copperas Cove will receive sealed bids for the below 
referenced item. Bids will be received on behalf of the City Public Works Department, Attn. 
Tracy Molnes, at the City of Copperas Cove Public Works Department, located at 1601 N. 1st 
St., Copperas Cove, TX  76522, until 2:00 p.m. on November 15, 2018.  Bid opening will be 
held in the Public Works Conference Room, 1601 N. 1st St., Copperas Cove, TX 76522. Bids 
will be opened publicly and read aloud immediately after closing time. 
 
Copies of the bidding documents may be obtained at the office of the Walker Partners, LLC 
located at 2100 Trimmier Road, Suite 102, Killeen, Texas upon a payment of $50.00 
(nonrefundable) for each 11”x17” hard copy of printed bidding documents.  An electronic 
copy will also be available at no charge via electronic download.  Please contact Amy Jo 
Moreno at 254-714-1402 or amoreno@walkerpartners.com to obtain the link to download the 
bidding documents.  
 
The site will be made available for accompanied visitation on November 5, 2018 from 9:00 
am to 12:00 pm. Site visit is non-mandatory but encouraged.  Please coordinate visitation 
with: 
 
Public Works Department 
City of Copperas Cove 
254-547-0751 
tmolnes@copperascovetx.gov  
 
There will be a non-mandatory Pre-Bid conference on November 8, 2018 at 2:00pm in 
the Public Works Conference Room. 
 
Further information may be obtained from the Public Works Department by calling 
254-547-0751.  All bids submitted must be plainly marked on the outside indicating the bid 
number, opening time and date. Award will be made at a later date. Any Bid received after 
closing time will be returned unopened. The City of Copperas Cove reserves the right to 
reject any or all bids. 


